\ e, s Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago

Ministry of Public Administration

CLOSURE NOTICE

Members of the public are advised that the offices of the
Ministry of Public Administration will be closed on
londay 24" February, 2020 and Tuesday 25" February, 202

Our offices will be re-opened for business on
Wednesday 26" February, 2020.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.




